
 
 

TOWN OF WESTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held before the Town of Weston Plan 
Commission, on Tuesday, December 17, 2024, at approximately, 6:00 p.m., at the Weston Public 
Safety Building, 5301 Mesker Street, Weston, WI  54476. The purpose of the public hearing is to allow 
all interested parties to be heard concerning various amendments to the Town’s Zoning Ordinance.  
 
The Zoning Ordinance regulates the use of land and divides the Town into several different zoning 
districts, as represented on the zoning map that is part of the ordinance. The Town undertook the effort 
to repeal and recreate the Zoning Ordinance in December of 2015. Subsequently, several changes to 
the ordinance were incorporated in October of 2019. Various amendments are again under 
consideration. The proposed text amendments respond to local experience with various code sections. 
There are no proposed zoning map changes. 
 
The hearing notice with application materials will be available for public inspection on the Town of 
Weston website located at https://townofwestonwi.com/. 
 
Written testimony submitted by noon on the date of the hearing to the Town Zoning Administrator, 
Jennifer Higgins, 4747 Camp Phillips Road, Weston, WI  54476, or emailed to jhiggins@westonwi.gov, 
will be brought to the hearing and submitted into the hearing record.  All interested persons attending 
the Public Hearing will be given an opportunity to be heard.  Any person with questions or planning to 
attend needing special accommodation in order to participate should call Robin Huempfner, Town 
Clerk, at 715-241-8209. 
 
 

Dated this 21st day of November 2024 
 
 

Robin Huempfner 
Town Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Published as a legal ad in the Wausau Daily Herald on Tuesday, December 3, and Tuesday, December 
10, 2024. 
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